
My name is Tricia Stockwell and I live in Columbia City in Columbia County. 

 
We want equal and fair, community redistricting. 
Our region has NOTHING in common with the Metro area other than one rural highway. 
We need to have a voice and representation that knows our rural communities and to 
not bring more of the metro area in to our rural county when re-drawing the political 
boundaries! 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tricia Stockwell 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


